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FHSU TO ANNOUNCE RENOVATION GRANT FOR FORSYTH 

LIBRARY 

06/07/22 

U.S. Sen. Jerry Moran will join the Fort Hays State University and 

Hays communities for a press conference on June 10. Details on a 

new federal grant for renovation to FHSU’s Forsyth Library will be 

revealed. 
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KWEC TO HOST INTERACTIVE EXHIBIT 

06/06/22 

Fort Hays State University's Kansas Wetlands Education Center 

(KWEC) is hosting the "In Search of Earth's Secrets" exhibit for 

public viewing from June 9-26, 2022. Special activities will be held 

June 20. All activities are free to the public. 

 

 

 

 

 

INSTRUCTIONAL TECHNOLOGY INTEGRATION AND SELF-

DIRECTED LEARNING: A DYNAMIC DUO FOR EDUCATION 

05/01/22 

Dr. Sherry Crow, professor and chair of advanced education at 

FHSU, recently co-authored an article that has been published in 

the International Journal of Self-Directed Learning. The article 

explores the current research on teacher integration of 

instructional technology in their teaching practices. It points to the 

potential of self-directed learning activities to address the issues of 

teachers' struggling and reluctance with instructional technology. 
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DIGITAL INEQUALITIES AND DIGITAL INCLUSION IN 

EDUCATION: AN AGENDA FOR THE POST COVID-19 WORLD 

2022 

Dr. Elodie Jones and Dr. Yaprak Dalat-Ward, AEP faculty members 

in the College of Education – in coordination with former faculty 

FHSU member Dr. Babu George – recently published a chapter in 

the book “Implementing Diversity, Equity, Inclusion, and 

Belonging Management in Organizational Change Initiatives.” 
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PELL GRANTS VITAL TO STUDENT SUCCESS 

06/09/22 

As a first-generation college student, I know on a deeply personal 

level the importance of the Fort Hays State University drive to 

offer the best value in higher education – anywhere! We believe in 

the transformative power of a college education and how it 

impacts generations of families and communities. 
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